
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

We are now known as AIG Malaysia Insurance Berhad (795492-W) (formerly known as Chartis Malaysia 

Insurance Berhad). Henceforth all references to “Chartis” or “CMI” in these documents refers to AIG Malaysia 

Insurance Berhad with effect from 15 November 2012. 

 

In line with our rebranding, we will also be moving to an exciting new office on 30 November 2012. Our new 

address is as follows: 

 

Level 18, Menara Worldwide 

198 Jalan Bukit Bintang 

55100 Kuala Lumpur 

T: 603 2118 0188  F: 603 2118 0288  

 

You may continue to reach us from now until 30 November 2012 with our existing contact number and start 

contacting us at our new phone number stated above starting from 3 December 2012.  

 

Thank you for choosing AIG as your insurance partner. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt Harris 

CEO 

AIG Malaysia Insurance Berhad 
































